Attachment G



10-27-21 Final Agenda 2021 Williamson Act Applications

Agricultural Advisory Committee,

I am asking you at this time for another extension on my Williamson Act application from 2019. I have not been able to get my map done since the last time we met, we have had some challenging times the last two years and my surveyor was not able to complete due to pandemic. I am very appreciative that you granted me an extension in 2019 and I know it's been two years but I'm sure I'm not the only one in this predicament after what we've experiencing worldwide. All Services are not available to us as usual. I have already paid a fee for this application and am hoping I don't have to pay this again if at all possible. Of course this is your call. If I have to contract another surveyor I will to get this completed.

I have been told that the Ag Comm office will be asking for a denial but I am asking you again if at all possible, could you grant me another extension due to the business environment being on hold. With all the businesses going back as of July of this year we are barely able to get people to answer calls, etc. They are all so backed up with work, it is a slow progress. I'm sure you can understand my position on this, I just can ask you at this time for your consideration and approval of extension. Thank you for your time.

Sincerely.

Linda De Fauliago

Owner

This page intentionally left blank